
  March 2013March 2013  

 
President’s Message 
 
Thanks to all the members who attended our February Club meeting. The 
members in attendance were treated to a presentation on canine cancer by 
Santa Fe Vet Dr. Jeanette Kelly.  She presented information on prevention 
and treatments. As we know, our breed is susceptible to lymphoma, and if 
discovered early it can be treated. She noted that cancer is not necessarily a 
death sentence, that it can be managed. Also, don’t forget the Fish Oil as a 
supplement and Plaque Off to help prevent dental problems. 
 
Our next meeting will be Sunday March 24, 2013 at Anne and Mark Wil-
son’s home. We will again meet indoors and discuss the needs for the up-
coming Fun Match (April 20th) and Specialty (May 10th). 
These are both labor-intensive activities and we will need as many mem-
bers as possible to assist. Plus, we have some new members, and we want 
to get to know all of you! 
 
Welcome to our new members Christy and Gary Stern! 
 
Mary Ann Bosworth, President 

March Meeting 
March 24, 2013—1:30 p.m. 

Location: Mark & Anne Wilson’s Home 
9621 Camino Del Sol, NE  87111 

Call Anne for directions: 821-0600 



 

HAPPY BITHDAY 

MARCH 2012 
“Justin” Finley 

Dianne Uzdawinis 
Rebecca Swisher 

“Sugar” Robinson 
Nicki Nichols 

Well Wishes go out to Dianne...she is 
home now recovering from surgery.  

  
Don’t Scare Us Like That Again! 

 

Get Well Soon! 

Happy Birthday to all of you! 



Fun Match—Saturday, April 20th 
We will need lots of help this day.   

Please mark your calendars! 
We will need help on Friday April 19th getting the 

ring equipment out of the storage shed. 
Thanks!! 

A special hello goes out to Mark Wilson who 
has been recovering from heart surgery. 
 
Mark, hope you are doing well and back in 
the swing of things real soon. 


